Coleridge Primary School



Learners for life

CREATIVE, CARING, RESILIENT

May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please fill in the attached questionnaire and return to school by 4th June 2021.

This questionnaire is designed to provide us with important information about your child and their needs before they start school in September. Any information you give will help us to place your child in a class and will be used by their future teacher and teaching assistant to help them settle in to school. Please provide as much information as you can as it really does provide us with an invaluable picture of your child, particularly as we will not be able to meet them at a home visit this year. We will also be able to discuss these areas with you during your telephone meeting.

If you would like to, please also send/attach a photo of your child.

Best wishes, The Reception Team

Name of child:
Child's date of birth:
Immediate family members (please write names and ages of siblings):
The second control of
Name/address of previous Nursery:
Any health concerns/ allergies:
Any health concerns, unergies.
Any Special Educational Needs/Disabilities:

Headteacher Leon Choueke

Which languages are spoken at home?
which languages are spoken actionic.
Is there anything we should know about your child's self-care skills, including
toileting?
Does your child have any particular interests, likes or dislikes?
Previous experience of playgroup, Nursery, etc.
How did your child settle and manage separating from main carer?
Any other information we should know about your child/family? (we can discuss any
sensitive issues during your telephone meeting if you would prefer)
sensitive issues during your telephone meeting if you would prefer j
Please provide the names of any of their friends who are coming to Coleridge
Reception – we will try to place them in a class with at least one of their friends.

Headteacher Leon Choueke